June 19, 1950.

Dr. Charles W. Tidd, Secretary-Treasurer, Los Angeles Institute for Psychoanalysis, Beverly Hills, California.

Dear Dr. Tidd:

Enclosed is a letter from our attorney, Mr. Martin Gang, clarifying the status of the Institute for Psychoanalytic Medicine of Southern California in regard to its incorporation.

Will you kindly let me know when it would be convenient for you to meet with me in regard to the division of funds in accordance with the verbal agreement between the two Institutes.

Sincerely yours,

May E. Romm, M. D.

MER: jw Enc: 1

